
LINCOLNTON 

First Baptist Church 

         “Creating Community in Lincolnton, and wherever we go, to 
help others know and experience the love of Jesus.”                        

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH                                                                 NOVEMBER 27, 2024 

Psalm 46:10 

 WEEKLY SCHEDULE 
 

Thursday, November 28 
Happy Thanksgiving 
Church Office Closed 
 

Friday, November 29 
Church Office Closed 
 

Saturday, November 30 
  9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Pickleball 
 

Sunday, December 1 
  7:00 AM Deacons Meeting 
  8:30 AM Early Worship Service 
  9:30 AM Sunday School 
10:30 AM Worship Service 
11:30 AM - 9:00 PM Hospitality Kitchen 
  5:30 PM H.O.G. Rehearsal 
  7:00 PM Hanging of the Greens Service 
      Churchwide Reception to follow 
 

Monday, December 2 
10:30 AM FBC Staff Meeting 
12:00 PM Rotary 
  3:00 PM Church Office closes 
  4:00 PM Advanced Men’s (65+)    
          Pickleball League (Gym) 

  6:00 PM Ladies Evening Missions Mtg.  
 

Tuesday, December 3 
11:30 AM Marjorie Spence Missions Grp.  
  5:00 - 8:00 PM Pickleball 
 

Wednesday, December 4 
  9:30 AM FBCM Chapel 
  5:15 PM Joy Ringers 
  5:15 PM Bring your own meal 
  6:00 PM Childrens Choir 
  6:00 PM Worship Team Reh. 
  6:30 PM Adult Choir Reh. 
  6:30 PM FBC Kids 
  6:30 PM Youth Devo & Fellowship 
  6:30 PM Prayer Meeting 
  

 FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

 201 Robin Rd, Lincolnton, NC 28092 
 Phone: (704) 732-1101   
 Email: fbc@fbclincolnton.org 
 Website: fbclincolnton.org 
 
 
 
 

 Weekday Children’s Ministry 
  

 Phone:  (704) 735-9572 
 Fax:      (704) 732-9095 

Scan to view website 

December 1 @ 7:00pm 

Join us for this special family 

event.  Enjoy the beautiful music   

of Christmas and the timeless    

message of Jesus’ birth as we       

embellish our church for the      

TOILET PAPER COLLECTION 

We are collecting toilet paper again this year for Christian Ministries.                

We will be collecting November 10 through December 8. 

There will be collection baskets at various locations through out the church.       

Goal is 700 rolls.     

We have collected 921 rolls to date.  

POINSETTIAS 
An array of poinsettias will be placed 

in the sanctuary during the              
Christmas Season to represent     

memorials and honorariums.  A list      
of names will be published                           

in a special bulletin insert on                   
Sunday, December 22.                   
The suggested donation 

is $10. Please submit 
your requests no later 

than Monday,           
December 15.   

 
Wishing you and  

your family a Happy 
Thanksgiving from  
the Church Staff. 

 
 

Please note: The Church Office will close at noon  
on 11/27 and return to regular schedule 11/30. 

Foreign Missions 

 will be collected thru December 31st 

GOAL: $11,000  
 

International Missions Week of Prayer : December  1-8 



                                  PAGE 2 

 

Deacons Meeting                                         
Sunday, December 1 at 7:00 AM                          

 

Saturday, December 14 

8:00 AM  
Meeting  

 

7:00 AM  
Cooking 

 

All men and women are invited         
to attend. 

 

Join us on Wednesday at 6:30 pm                                                            
in the FLC Dining Hall                                                       

Summerfest, 2025 
May 12-16  

 Keynote Speaker ~ Dr. Stanley Spence 
 

Worship Leader ~ Rev. Phil Campbell  
 
 

Deposit of $75 is due by the first of January.  
 

 Summerfest Event at Caswell organized by Rev.           

Phil Campbell, Chairman of Caswell Summerfest            
Committee.    

 Contact the church office to sign up or for questions. 

 
(Please note: This is not a TopAgers trip.) 

 Basketball - K4 through 5th grade $60 

 Cheerleading - K5 through 5th grade $70                                         
(turtleneck optional $10 extra) 

 

Discounts: 
  2nd child - $10   3rd child - $20   4th + child - $30 

 
 

We will accept application fees at registration on                                   
December 5th and December 7th. 

UPWARD PRAYER:   

 Pray for the coaches. Pray that they will put in                  

preparation time for each week’s practice.                            

Pray they’ll be diligent in teaching skills and drills and 

leading the devotion time.  

CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES 
 

The 2025 Contribution envelopes are 

available on the table outside the       

sanctuary.                                     

 

If you do not see your contribution envelopes and would 

like to have some, please contact Anna Bowman at the 

church office. 

 

November 10, 2024 
 
 

Wayne & Debora Goode 

joined by Statement of Faith 

 

2024 CONTRIBUTION               

INFORMATION 

To receive contribution credit for 

2024, contributions must be       

received in the office by Tuesday, 

December 31
st 

. Please note, if you 

are mailing in contributions allow 

extra time so they are received by 

December 31
st
.  



  PAGE 3 

 CHURCH MEMBER PRAYER CONCERNS 
 
 

Judy Abernathy 
Pat Ballard 
Joan Bangle 
Donna Beasley 
Sharon Bondurant 
Mary Bridges 
Doris Brown 
Linda Buff 
Derrick Canipe 
Shelby Coffey 
Vickie Gilbert 
Bill Guynn 

Jane Hester 
William McCollough 
Jerry Payseur    
Sara Peek 
Linda Segrest 
Wayne Schrum 
Betty Schuman 
Vel Souders 
Jim Thackston 
Norris Thornburg 
Saundra Ward 
 

 

SPECIAL PRAYER REQUESTS 
Please say a special prayer for the following         

committees as they seek God’s will                                    
in searching for a new leaders.   

 

 Youth Director Committee 

 Upward Program  
 

SYMPATHY  
Our deepest sympathy is extended to Betty & Sherry Schuman in the 
passing of Betty’s son & Sherry’s ex-husband on November 23, 2024. 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE  
 

  8:30 AM Worship     80 
10:30 AM Worship   176 
  Total in Worship   256 

    

Sunday School    202 
Nursing Home       20  
Total in Sunday School  222 
 

Scan to                 

give online 

WEEK OF NOVEMBER 24, 2024         

 

Financials 

Will be posted  

Next week 

Backpack Christmas Bags 

Thank you so much for your     
willingness to help with our    
Backpack Christmas bags.  
Please return your filled bag to 
the church office hallway table   
before December 8.  Check the 
“Returned” box by your name on the sign-up 
sheet when you bring back your filled bag.   

Thank you for helping make Christmas special 
for our students.   

The Backpack Committee 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY  

Ladies! If you are wanting to join 
our first book study that begins in 
Jan, please let Michelle Johnson 
know so books can be ordered.   

TOPAGERS  

If you are planning to attend our    

TopAgers meeting and luncheon on  

December 10th, please call the church 

office @ (704) 732-1101 to sign up.     

We will meet in the sanctuary first as 

our entertainment will  be                          

“The Golden Voices Choir”.      

The Golden 

Voices Choir 



FBC STAFF 

Rev. David Clippard Interim Pastor       
Dr. Aaron Rice  Minister of Music  
Alisha Hinson Director of Children’s Ministry 
Kathryn Rulapaugh Church Nursery Worker 
Libby Wilson ~ Harriet Dobbins 10:30 Pianists  
Anna Bowman Business Manager & Financial Secretary 
Vicki Moore Administrative Assistant 
Layla Sawyer Office Assistant  
Patrick King  Facility Manager  
April Jackson Custodian 
 
 
 

WEEKDAY CHILDRENS MINISTRY 
 

Doreen Melton   Exec. Director  
Chasity Reid   Director 
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2024 READ THROUGH THE BIBLE 
 

November 27  Daniel 1    I Peter 4 
November 28  Daniel 2    I Peter 5 
November 29  Daniel 3    II Peter 1 
November 30  Daniel 4    II Peter 2 
December 1  Daniel 5-6    II Peter 3 
December 2  Daniel 7-8    I John 1 
December 3  Daniel 9    I John 2 
 
December 4  Daniel 10-12   I John 3 
December 5  Hosea 1-3    I John 4 
December 6  Hosea 4-6    I John 5 
December 7  Hosea 7-8    II John 
December 8  Hosea 9-10   III John 
December 9  Hosea 11-12   Jude 
December 10  Hosea 13-14   Revelation 1 

 

 

WEEKLY VOLUNTEERS ~ DECEMBER 1, 2024 
 

  DEACON OF THE WEEK:  Jeff Emory 
 

  SURVEILLANCE & SECURITY: Harry Brogden 

 

  NURSING HOME: Steve & Sara Miller and    
      Jason Cranford 

UPCOMING               
BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 28 - Scott Jolley, Pam Bennett, Bradley Putnam 

NOVEMBER 29 - Cathy Conner, Ari Sullivan 

NOVEMBER 30 - Ron Souders 

DECEMBER 2 - Tonia Hallman, Dominic Tice 

DECEMBER 3 - Donna Beasley, Michelle Johnson, Pam Shain 

 

  

DECEMBER 6 - Christy Heffner, Brystol Black 

DECEMBER 7 - Bill Stark, Janice Craig, Jeff Emory,    

        Debbie Hartsell 

DECEMBER 8 - Jason Cranford, Lee Campbell 

DECEMBER 9 - Trudy Hoffman, Liam McBride 

DECEMBER 10 - Fred Scott, Liam Schmidt 

Greeters ~ December 15 & 22 
 

Hodges, Bob/Vivian      (1)   

Wilson, Dr. David/Libby     (2) 

Carpenter, Scott/Diana     (3)  

Boggs, Wendell/Tana     (4) 

Greeters ~ December 1 & 8 
 

Dobbins, David/Harriet      (1)   

Turner, Sandi/Stark, Sandy(2) 

Spangler, Jane                (3)  

Miller, Steve/Sara        (4) 

YOUTH DIRECTOR 
SEARCH  

The Youth Director Search          
Committee is currently accepting 
resumes for the Director of Youth 

Ministry position.                 

If you know someone who might be 
interested, please have them send 
any questions and/or their resume 
to youth.ministry@fbclinolnton.org 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  

If you are willing to help the audio/video team on Sunday mornings, please call the church office  
@ 704-732-1101. No experience needed, training will be provided.  This is a great opportunity    
to serve our church and our Lord. 

mailto:youth.ministry@fbclinolnton.org

